
 

Commissioner Chicoine: 

 

The Site Evaluation Committee (SEC) recently concluded a subcommittee investigation into the Antrim 

Wind Energy Facility LLC.  The investigation found insufficient evidence to support a certificate violation 

and the SEC voted unanimously to take no enforcement action.  Docket 2021-02 is available here for 

your reference.  

While there was insufficient evidence to support a certificate violation, The SEC instructed me to notify 

you about monitoring issues regarding the Aircraft Detection Lighting System (ADLS).  ALDS was a new 

technology at the time of its implementation at the Antrim Wind Energy Facility.  

The Docket 2021-02 subcommittee investigation identified extended periods of time when the ADLS 

system was offline for repairs.  The SEC therefore recommends that The Department of Energy (DOE) 

coordinate with the facility to evaluate a monitoring protocol. 

Thank you and please contact me directly with any questions.  

Andrew E. Biemer 

 

Administrator 

Site Evaluation Committee 

https://www.nhsec.nh.gov/projects/2021-02/2021-02.htm
https://www.nhsec.nh.gov/projects/2021-02/2021-02.htm

